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Kentucky Lions Eye Foundation

KidSight Program


Dear Parents or Guardian:
Your child’s eyes were screened recently by volunteers in our KidSight Program.  The results of the screening indicated the need for a more complete eye examination by an ophthalmologist or optometrist. Because poor vision can affect learning and development, it is important for your child to be seen by an eye specialist.

Please follow the steps below:

1. Call an ophthalmologist or optometrist in your area to make an appointment for your child.  
2. Take your child to the appointment.  Please take the Evaluation Form included in this packet with you to the appointment.  Please request that the doctor take the time to complete this form and fax it back to the Kentucky Lions Eye Foundation at (502) 852-6596.  Your feedback is important so we can measure the impact of our services.  All information is kept completely confidential within our program.

If you have any questions about the screening process or results, please call Karen Hayse at the Kentucky Lions Eye Foundation at 1-800-232-5308, (502) 583-0564 or email at karenhayse@kylionseye.org.
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